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USER NOTICE 

 

Title Removal of ESR Support website 

Purpose To advise users that information held on the ESR Support 
website is moving to the ESR Hub 

Intended 
Audience 

All users 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 

UN2987 - Removal of ESR Support Website  20/01/2021 

SUBJECT 

Removal of ESR Support Website 

 

DETAIL 

All information related to ESR is now available on the ESR Hub, content that was on the 
ESR Support website has been migrated to the ESR Hub.  

Please note that from Monday 1st February, all information held on the ESR Support 
website will be removed. 

 

ACTION REQUIRED 

Update your bookmarks/favourites to the ESR Hub; https://my.esr.nhs.uk  

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Organisations who wish to use the PC Checker for their own internal support processes 
can download the required code to install on a local server from here - 
http://www.esrsupport.co.uk/pccheck.php. 

 

NEXT UPDATE 

None planned. 
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